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February 6, 2015 
 
 
To: Service List for R.12-06-013. 
 
Subject: Agenda for the All-Party Meeting Regarding R.12-06-013 
 
The All-Party Meeting will be held on Thursday, February 19, 2015 at the California Public 
Utilities Commission Auditorium, located at 505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102, 
from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. A quorum of Commissioners may attend.  
 
Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval will host this All-Party Meeting as a section of the Low-
Income Oversight Board meeting.  The meeting’s objective is to discuss issues related to the 
Residential Rates OIR.  
 
Call-in number:  1-866-630-5989; Code:  3362110# 
Webcast Information:  www.californiaadmin.com/cpuc.shtml 
 
The All-Party Agenda will be as follows: 
 
Energy Division Staff Presentation on AB 327 (10 minutes) 
 
Questions to Parties and Discussion (50 minutes) 
Parties will be asked to address the following questions related to Phase I of the proceeding. 
We remind parties that the record in Phase I is closed: 
 

1. How would higher or lower differentials between tiers affect low-income ratepayers?  
2. AB 327 allows the Commission to adopt a fixed charge of up to $10. Some parties 

propose a minimum charge while others propose a minimum bill. Discuss how these 
proposals will affect low-income customers. 

3. AB 327 allows the Commission to adopt default Time of Use rates starting in 2018. What 
could opt-in Time of Use pilots study to better inform the Commission of the effects of 
default Time of Use rates on low-income customers?   

4. What is the best method for bringing the effective CARE discount to within the 30-35% 
range required by AB 327?  
 

Parties may be asked the following question about a possible future phase of the proceeding: 
 

5. The Commission may consider re-structuring the CARE discount in a future phase. What 
issues or facts should the Commission explore related to this issue?  
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Parties to the proceeding who wish to speak at the All-Party Meeting should send an RSVP to 
Commissioner Sandoval’s office by e-mailing Valerie Malliett at vm1@cpuc.ca.gov with the 
name of the party or representative speaking along with a contact phone number and email 
address.  RSVPs must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, February 9, 2015.If you have any 
questions regarding this matter, please contact Amy Baker at (415) 703-1691 or at 
amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov. 


